London, 18 November 2014

Name: Hans facob Feder & Line Schjolden
Address: 13 Weech Hoad, London, NWé 1DL

Planning appiication number: 2014/6457/p
Planning application address: Weech Hall, Fortune Green Road, London, NWé 1D]
Objections to the above planning applcation:

We are writing to let you know that we strongly object to the proposed planning
application 2014/6457 /P, for the following reasons:

- Adding an additiona! floor to Weech Hall would severely reduce the umount of
daylight to our property as well as fo the cther surroundin g properties,

- The sdditional floor would also reduce our privacy with more divect insight into
our garden and our south facing rooms.

- Adding an additional Roor to the already tallest building in the area would
further significanty alter the aesthetics of the local community and would stand
outas an anomaly,

We also have serious concerns with respect to the alteration to the rear axternal siairs
facing our property, in connection with the provision of two elevators
- Weare concerned the use of such elevators would cause noise due to the
mechanical operation and sound signalling used in slevators,
- Wearealso concerned about the sesthetic of such a major alteration and would
like to see the proposed design.

in peneral, we are also concerned about the impact of the construction work, which
uadoubtedly would lead to high levels of noise, increased congestion and dust With the
majer construction currently underway on Finch! spposite Weech Road, we

d find ourselves caught in the middie of tws Jarge Bullding projects. With two siall
o5z, we worry about the gereral impact of this on their living conditions.

d by the proposed
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Last, talking ts the neighbours in our area that would be af
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Sincerely vours,

Hans Jacob Feder



